
 

PCU Hires New 

Director of Medallion Lending 

New Hire Showcases PCU's Commitment To Membership. 
 

Knodel, previously of Capital One and BankUnited, was hired in May 2018 to serve as 
PCU’s new Director of Taxi Medallion Lending. He will help PCU increase the 

effectiveness of the credit union’s already-successful loan workout program, as well as 
further enhance the productivity of loan department. 

 

You can read the full press release announcing Mr. Knodel's hiring HERE. 
 

  

  

PCU Honored for 100th Anniversary by the 
New York Credit Union Association 

 
 

In June, the New York Credit Union Association recognized PCU's 100th year of serving 
our membership and advancing the credit union mission across the country. 

 
From helping New York City's blossoming population in the early days of the twentieth 

century to charting a new course for 2018 and beyond, PCU is working on the next 
chapter of it's rich history. 

 
For more information on NYCUA's recognition of 

PCU's 100th Anniversary, CLICK HERE. 
 

 

 

Pictured: Richard Murdocco, PCU's director of marketing, and William J. Mellin, 
president/CEO of NYCUA 

 
 

 

https://progressivecu.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/06/PCU-Hires-New-Director-of-Medallion-Lending-June-2018.pdf
https://progressivecu.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/06/PCU-Honored-by-NYCUA-for-100-Years-June-2018.pdf


  

  

Product Spotlight: 

Make Your Money Work Harder with PCU's 

Certificate Accounts! 
 

  

If you're interested in making your savings work even harder, 
call us at 212-695-8900. 

 
You can see our latest rates HERE. 

 

  

  

Tell Us Your PCU Story 

Email Us at MemberConnect@ProgressiveCU.org! 
 

We’re looking to feature some of our longtime members and give them the opportunity 
to share their PCU story in an upcoming issue of the Dividend! 

 
Did PCU help finance your business? Do you save with PCU? Let us know - there may 
even be a fabulous PCU prize that celebrates our 100th anniversary for some randomly 

selected members who write us. 
 

Interested in being featured? 

Email MemberConnect@ProgressiveCU.org. 
 

  

  

Coming Soon - 

Nationwide Shared Branching with 

CO-OP Network Services 
 

 

 

 

 

In recent months, PCU has been hard at work expanding not only our product offerings 
to membership, but ways members can access their accounts. In April, PCU partnered 
with USNet to join CO-OP. Soon, PCU members will have access to over 5,600 shared 

branch locations! 
 

https://progressivecu.org/rates/


You can find out more HERE. 
 

  

  

PCU Members Save with TruStage 

Credit Union Benefits Include Discounted Insurance. 
 

As a PCU member, you’re entitled to exclusive benefits from TruStage, our trusted 
insurance partner who works with credit unions across the country. TruStage offers a 

variety of insurance products that easily fit your needs – and budget! 
 

You can find out more HERE. 
 

  

  

Friendly Reminders 

Abandoned Property Notices, Fees, and More 
 

PCU's 2018 Abandoned Property Notice 

 
In accordance with New York State law, any accounts that have been dormant/ 

inactive for three (3) years will be turned over to the New York State Office of the 
State Comptroller. 

 
If your name appears on this list, contact Member Services no later than Wednesday, 

October 31, 2018 to avoid having your funds escheated to the state. 
 

 

 

ALZOKARI, AHMED 
ANASTASIADIS, PANAGIOTIS 
AVRUTIN, ISABELLE 
BARTHELEMY, BERNIER 
BERLAND, SUSAN K 
CADET, JACQUES 
CALABRIA, ROBERT 
DERIN, DIANE C 
DUBBS, ERIC S 
ETRA TAXI INC. 
FALKOWITZ, ROBERT 
FIDERER, RICHARD 
FLOWERS, MAVIS 
GHEORGHE, PETRE 
GREENBAUM, KAREN 
HAUPTMAN, MIRIAM M 
HELFER, AARON 
KUKIELKA, WILLIAM 
LEBRON, RUDOLPH 
LIEBERMAN, RENEE B 
LLOMPART, ROBERT 

 

 

 

LOFARO, CONRAD 
MELLIS, MICHAEL S 
MIRANDA, ANTHONY A 
NAYAB, IRFAN 
PALATNIKOV, ALEXANDER 
PERRY, NICHOLAS S 
PLITNICK, JOSEPH R 
RAGHUNATH, YADINAUTH 
RANA, MOHAMMAD S 
RUBIN, HOWARD 
SCARDIGNO, LUKE 
SCHNEIDERMAN, PAUL 
SECK, BABACAR 
SOFER, VICTOR 
TAYLOR, VERONICA 
TORRE, MARIO 
VLAMIS, JOANNA 
WOODS, FRANKLIN 
ZEGEN, JOSHUA B 
ZELMANOVITCH, YITZHAK 

 

 

 

Information On PCU's Fees Can Be Found Here. 
 

PCU's Summer Hours 

Effective through Friday, August 31st, 
PCU will close at 3:00 PM on Fridays. 

Payments received after 2:30 PM will be posted the next business day. 
 

 

 

  

https://progressivecu.org/CO-OP/
https://www.trustage.com/?orgIdentifier=000000009576&marketingCampaignCode=MCLFL3BLB4&utm_source=000000009576&utm_medium=CULK_Copy&utm_campaign=MCLFL3BLB4&utm_content=CC000212
https://progressivecu.org/important-forms/


 

  

Progressive Credit Union does not sell or rent our mailing list or provide any third-party access to your personal 
information. Your e-mail address is used solely for the Progressive Credit Union e-mail list. For details on our e-mail 
practices, please see Progressive's Privacy Policy. 
 
Please note that Progressive will never contact members via phone, email, text message or cell phone to request personal 
information which you must respond to electronically. Further, Progressive will never request account numbers, 
passwords, debit or credit card numbers, expiration dates or (PIN) personal identification numbers over email, social 
media, phone or text messaging. 
 
*APY = Annual Percentage Yield. A penalty may be imposed for early withdrawals. 
All rates subject to change without notice. Membership conditions apply. 

  

 

https://progressivecu.org/wp-content/uploads/2017/03/PrivacyPolicy.pdf

